Copy of email from Evelyn Trotter 8-Mar-14:

Dear Melanie -in my conversation with Peter Cunningham recently he agreed that the structure is taller and wider than the one which had permission. However he said there was not enough difference in which to enforce removal etc. He also stated that his department would ensure that all of the neighbours were informed if further planning permission was sought. He also informed me that the MOD contract was for small vessels i.e. Navy patrol boats and canoes etc from Army and that no steel work would be carried out. However even though our conversation was pleasant enough -my fears are not allayed regards Evelyn